
Dates for the Diary 
March 
Thursday 5th Year 5 & 6 trip to Pitt Rivers 

Museum 
Thursday 5th PTA meeting 
Friday 6th World Book Day Celebrations 
Friday 6th Year 3 Class Assembly 
Friday 6th PTA Quiz Night 
Monday 9th British Science Week 
Tuesday 10th Children dress up as scientists  
Tuesday 17th Year 1 & 2 Production 
Friday 20th Curriculum Day 
Wednesday 25th Easter Bonnet Competition 
Friday 27th PTA Film Night 
w/c 30th March Year 5 Bikeability 
April 
Friday 3rd Easter Service 
Friday 3rd Term Ends 

 

WEST HADDON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  
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    Our Value for this month is Easter  

 

Spelling Bee Survey 

A reminder for those that have not yet completed the Spelling 

Bee Survey – we would really appreciate your feedback. The 

link for this is https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/DQOQ5/.  

The closing date for this survey is Friday 6th March. 

SUPERHERO FESTIVAL 
 

 
 

 

In the run up to half term some of Year 1 and 

2 children took part in a Superhero Festival at 

Guilsborough Academy.  We practised some 

superhero moves and skills, as well as working 

as part of a team.  A big thank you goes to the 

Year 10 and 11 Guilsborough students who led 

these activities, forming part of their GCSE and 

BTEC course – I was very impressed with their 

leadership skills and patience! 

#School Games 
 

As many of you will be aware, our school takes part in an area 
sports group and takes part in a range of festivals and 
competitions.  So far this year we have taken part in indoor 
bowls, a Rugby World Cup, Arrows Archery, squash skills, indoor 
athletics and a superheroes festival.  Schools are awarded points 
for the number of children participating as well points within 
each event.  Here is the league table midway through the year: 
 

  

ADVERSE WEATHER – SCHOOL CLOSURES 
 
As we are entering that time of year again when the weather could take a turn 
for the worse, we just wanted to let you know that Northamptonshire County 
Council will no longer publish the school closures on their website.  If for any 
reason the school needs to close, we will inform parents via our website, our 
Facebook page, Twitter and messages via ParentPay. 

 

 

SPONSORED READING EVENT 
 

As part of this year’s world book day we will be holding a sponsored 
read/listen to encourage children to read/listen to a wider range of 
books whilst also raising funds for new books for the children to read in 
the library. 
The children will be given a reading sponsorship form on Friday 6th 
March and we ask that they return it to the office by Thursday 26th 
March. Each child who participates in this event will have their name 
put into a draw to win a prize.  This sponsored event is being supported 
by Usborne books. 
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